
NEWS FLASH

www.ussia.or.ug UMA show grounds Lugogo

17th - 21st March 2025

USSIA Conducts Labour Market Survey for the
Green Deal Project

The Uganda Small Scale Industries
Association (USSIA) recently conducted a
comprehensive labor market survey in Hoima,
Kyegegwa, and Fort Portal as part of its Green
Deal Project. This initiative, aimed at
promoting sustainable development and
economic growth, focuses on three key areas:
renewable energy, bamboo value addition, and
Manson (a term referring to the local masonry
and construction industry). The survey sought
to assess the availability of skilled labor in
these sectors, identify gaps in the workforce,
and gather insights on how to best support
local communities in participating in these
emerging industries.

 By identifying both the strengths and gaps in
the local labor market, USSIA can tailor its
interventions to ensure the successful
implementation of the project and promote the
growth of these key sectors.

By focusing on these key sectors, the Green Deal
Project is not only contributing to environmental
sustainability but also driving inclusive economic
growth, providing sustainable livelihoods for many
Ugandans, and positioning the country as a leader
in the green economy.

The labor market survey was designed to
understand the capacity of the workforce in
Hoima, Kyegegwa, and Fort Portal to support
the Green Deal Project’s goals.


